
 

 

Hedwig class is within the Early Years learning approach and is made up of a Teacher, a Senior Teaching 
Assistant and 2 Teaching Assistants who work closely together to support the pupils. There are 8 pupils 
in the class.  

 

This year we will be following the Early Years curriculum, alongside the Hygge and Curiosity Approach to 
create flexible, adaptive learning experiences tailored to each child’s needs. We use TEACCH rotations 
to support academic development and provide structure and consistency while introducing new 
learning opportunities. 

 

Outdoor learning plays a vital role in our daily routine, as we make full use of both the school grounds 
and our dedicated outdoor area. These spaces allow us to connect with nature and provide valuable 
opportunities to develop gross motor skills, independence and curiosity through active exploration. 


